
ConsƟtuƟon and By-Laws CommiƩee 
 

While geƫng ready for the July meeƟng, I discovered that the copy of the Standing Rules I was 
using did not include some of the recent changes.  I have researched the meeƟng minutes 
found in the FederaƟon’s website starƟng with October 2022 and conƟnuing through the April 
2025 minutes.  Updates have been made to the Standing Rules that were approved by the 
Missouri State FederaƟon’s Board of Directors.  
  
An updated copy of the Standing Rules will be provided to the webmaster to post to the 
website.   
 
Art Kruse 
Chairman 
 


